Lucas Bonafede
3495 Burns St
Detroit MI, 48214
6/7/2023

Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, Ml 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Bumns
Dear Members of the Historic District Commission of Detroit,

| am writing to express my full support for the project proposed by Gary Brownell regarding his
home located at 2108 Burns. | believe that the proposed project not only aligns with the
character of the historic district but also contributes positively to the preservation and
enhancement of our community's architectural heritage.

Having personally observed the plans and discussed the project with Gary, | am impressed by
his meticulous attention to detail and commitment to preserving the historical significance of his
home. The proposal carefully integrates modern updates while respecting the original
architectural features and charm of the property.

As a resident of the Historical Indian Village neighborhood and a proponent for responsible
development within our historic district, | firmly believe that Gary's project will enhance the
overall aesthetic and cultural value of the neighborhood. His thoughtful approach and dedication
to preserving the historical integrity of his home are evident in the proposed plans and
demonstrates his commitment to the spirit and vision of the historic district.

| believe it is essential for us as a community to foster an environment that encourages
responsible improvement and preservation of our homes. By doing so, we can maintain the
historical charm that makes our neighborhood unique while accommodating the needs of
modern living. Gary's project embodies this spirit, and | wholeheartedly endorse his efforts to
create a harmonious blend between the past and the present.

| kindly request that the Historic District Commission grant approval for Gary Brownell's
proposed project at 2108 Burns. This endeavor will undoubtedly contribute to the continued
vibrancy and historical significance of our cherished neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and the work you do for cur community.

Sincerely,

Lucas Bonafede




